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A new flat-panel flight deck for both the Boeing 767-200 and 767-300 is being studied and could be available as
early as 2002. The design is the latest advance toward a common look and feel in the flight decks of all Boeing
airplanes. The instrument panel display layout and format shown here on a 767-400ER (extended range)
airplane are also common with the Boeing 777, yet retains the cost-saving crew commonality with all current
Boeing 767s and 757s. The new flight deck also provides growth capacity for future system enhancements.
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